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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

ACOSTA vs. BESAGA DENR case no. 5904 Notice to vacate

1 message

Shiela Acosta <shielaiacosta@gmail.com> Tue, Nov 29, 2022 at 12:22 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Greetings!


Please find the attached file.


This is regarding the Notice to Vacate order dated December 27, 2017

issued by RED DENR for the Acosta vs. Besaga case. The notice was not

yet fully implemented due to various undisclosed reasons by the DENR

Field Office.


We did a follow up with the Field office and they said they are

waiting for the Regional Office order. Upon investigation in the

Regional Office, they said it is the Field Office who will implement

the said order. We are being pushed back and forth to both offices and

thus the Notice to Vacate was not implemented.


We seek your good office for assistance in this matter. Attached are

the files we sent to DENR-CENRO Roxas Palawan for the implementation.

Instead of implementing they replied to us with the Memorandum also

attached.


We urgently need assistance regarding this matter. We have been in

this case for almost 20 years already. We can no longer bear to wait

another 20 years for the implementation and recovery of our

possession. We are willing to fund the implementation as soon as

possible.


Hoping for your immediate response.


Thank you.


Luzviminda S. Acosta
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